
April 8, 2019   

Water remains in Haworth Park as of 9:00am this morning from the March 2019 major flooding event in 

our area. Due to these circumstances, the City of Bellevue Parks Department will not be accepting 

reservations at the Haworth Park RV Park and Campground at this time and do not envision opening 

Haworth Park to campers anytime soon.  

Please check back periodically to www.bellevue.net for updated information as the cleanup process gets 

started and the assessment of damage can begin. 

 

 


